
     

May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Army Reserve Facility in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the Army Reserve Facility, located at .  

 

The new Army Reserve facilities at Bell, CA will provide the necessary infrastructure to train 

and equip Army Reserve Soldiers and leaders. The training center must be strategically located 

on the existing site of the Patton Hall ARC in Bell. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and 5305(a)(5).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
       Robert Garcia 

       Member of Congress

 


